
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: 

David Gregory, City Administrator 

859.986.8528 or dgregory@bereaky.gov 

 
 

City Postpones Annual Spring Clean-up 

 

BEREA, Ky. (March 27, 2020) 

 

Unfortunately, the City of Berea must postpone the annual spring clean-up event scheduled for 

April 20th thru April 24th, 2020 for a later date. This is an important service along with our 

partnership with Waste Connections, and we look forward to a later date. 

Please check back for updates on our website or our City of Berea Facebook page for updates.  
 

 
 

 


